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5 July 2024 

Dear Secretary 

Re: comments by Senator Bilyk in Greenwashing hearing 24th May 2024 

I am writing with regards to the Committee's 1 0am session on 24th May 2024 on the 
Greenwashing inquiry. It has come to our attention that during this session where Jessica 
Coughlan representing the Neighbours of Fish Farming was giving evidence, a comment was 
made regarding funding of my organisation, the Australian Marine Conservation Society 
(AMCS), by Senator Bilyk. 

The comment made by Senator Bilyk was seemingly a statement of fact, stating that AMCS was 
funded by the Bob Brown Foundation 1. AMCS does not currently, nor have we ever received 
funding from the Bob Brown Foundation. Our accounts are all available online. 

I would appreciate it if this matter could be drawn to the attention of Senator Bilyk and corrected 
on the record. 

Yours sincerely, 

Darren Kindleysides 
CEO, Australian Marine Conservation Society 
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